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Ferrari N. V. today listed on the main market of Borsa Italiana. The listing in 

Milan has concluded the process of spinoff of Ferrari from its parent company 

FCA.  

 

The dual listing will permit the trading of shares in the company on the US 

market and on the Italian market. Ferrari will be listed on the FTSEMib index. 

 

Raffaele Jerusalmi, CEO of Borsa Italiana, said:  

“We are very proud to welcome Ferrari to list on Borsa Italiana, a company that 

is often considered one of the most famous brands in the world and an icon of 

made in Italy and of the luxury sector. The decision by Ferrari to list the 

company in Milan as well as the US highlights the key role of Borsa Italiana, as 

an international benchmark for companies belonging to the luxury and made in 

Italy sector.” 
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Borsa Italiana 

Borsa Italiana S.p.A. is one of Europe’s largest and most established stock exchanges with more than 350 
companies listed across its markets. The Italian Exchange operates markets trading in Italian equities, 
bonds and derivatives. Markets include the MIV and STAR segments as well as IDEM, MOT, ExtraMOT, 
ExtraMOT PRO, ETFplus, and AIM Italia for small cap companies. Since October 2007 Borsa Italiana has 
been part of the international diversified exchange business, London Stock Exchange Group. 
www.borsaitaliana.it  
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